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MB# 23-006 

 

MEDICAID BULLETIN 

TO:  Home and Community-Based Services (HCBS) Providers  

 

SUBJECT:  One-Time Direct Care Retention Payments Frequently Asked Questions 
 

The South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) has published frequently asked 

questions (FAQs) and responses related to the one-time direct care retention payments that were issued 

to HCBS providers through the agency’s American Rescue Plan Act of 2021 (ARPA) spending plan. The 

FAQs are specific to the payments announced in Medicaid Bulletin 23-001 and are available here.  

Topics on the FAQ page include: 

• The appropriate use of the one-time retention payment funds;  

• The calculation used to determine the payment amount; and, 

• How providers are expected to expend the funds. 

Providers should direct any additional question related to one-time direct care retention payments to 

MedicaidWaiver@scdhhs.gov. 

Thank you for your continued support of the South Carolina Healthy Connections Medicaid program. 
 

/s/ 
         Robert M. Kerr 

https://www.scdhhs.gov/press-release/update-funding-one-time-direct-care-retention-payments
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mailto:MedicaidWaiver@scdhhs.gov

